
From: Rob Walker rwalker@rosemontseneca.com
Subject: RE: Africa/Save the Children

Date: February 26, 2013 at 8:17 AM
To: Klosson, Michael MKlosson@savechildren.org, Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com
Cc: Shriver, Mark mshriver@savechildren.org, Kennedy, Cate CKennedy1@savechildren.org

Thanks, Michael.  Why don’t you and I hop on the phone sometime to discuss your summer trip
and see if we could provide any support?  Even if there’s no real support need, we’d still offer to
make any connections you may need to pull off a great trip.  I just got back from a CARE trip and
had heard you guys were talking and think the fall tour should be a good one.   Cate – tomorrow or
the end of next week might be best for me as I’m pretty wide open.    Thanks.  Rob
 
From: Klosson, Michael [mailto:MKlosson@savechildren.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 9:26 AM
To: Hunter Biden; Rob Walker
Cc: Shriver, Mark; Klosson, Michael; Kennedy, Cate
Subject: RE: Africa/Save the Children
 
Hi Hunter and Rob – Would be happy to discuss this with you.  
 
We had been speaking with CARE about collaborating on its fall Learning Tour.  In addition, as
part of our push for US leadership on nutrition and Thousand Days, we are planning a separate
delegation trip to a country (yet to be decided) this summer.
 
If you want to schedule a meeting or phone call,  Cate Kennedy in my office would be happy to set
it up.
 
Michael
 
Michael Klosson
Vice President Policy and Humanitarian Response
2000 L Street, N.W. Suite 500
Washington, D.C. 20036
w: 202-640-6628
c: 202-413-1016
 
From: Shriver, Mark [mailto:mshriver@savechildren.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 6:05 PM
To: Hunter Biden; Klosson, Michael
Cc: Rob Walker
Subject: RE: Africa/Save the Children
 
Hunter and Rob: wanted to introduce you to my colleague and good friend Michael Klosson who
is in charge of these efforts. I have spoken to him and he welcomes the chance to brief you both(
or Rob?) o0n the trip and  all things save the children related to trips!
 
Hope that you all can connect one day soon.
 
 
Warmly, mark
 
_______________________________________________



_______________________________________________
Mark K. Shriver, Sr. Vice President, U.S. Programs
Save the Children | 2000 L Street, NW, Suite 500, Washington, DC 20036
202.640.6627 (O) | 202.640.6950 (F) | mshriver@savechildren.org | www.savethechildren.org/usa
Connect with me on: Twitter | Facebook
 

From: Hunter Biden [mailto:hbiden@rosemontseneca.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 8:55 AM
To: Shriver, Mark
Cc: Rob Walker
Subject: Africa/Save the Children
 
Mark-
 
I hope you are well.  I wanted to follow up on a conversation you, Rob and I had a while
back at the McGovern fundraiser in our office regarding the work we do for CARE and
ONE.   Rob is currently in Africa on a trip with CARE and he was told that Save the
Children is organizing an trip of influentials to Africa in concert with the Gates Foundation
and might be in need of some help/advice on how to put it together.   While I know the
international side is not your responsibility I was wondering if you knew who was working
on this trip might want to make the introduction for Rob to talk to them.  I have cc:ed Rob
on this email.  
 
Let us know if you have any questions.  Look forward to seeing you sometime soon.
 
Best,
 
Hunter
 
-- 
R. Hunter Biden
Rosemont Seneca Partners, LLC
1010 Wisconsin Ave., NW
Suite 705
Washington, DC 20007
(202) 333-1880


